
August 30, 2022 
 
Church Family, 
 
As we move towards completing our disaffiliation, we are taking steps to move forward with joining the Global 
Methodist Church. We will be reconciling our membership roles and transferring those roles to the Global 
Methodist Denomination.  
 
As such we are asking you, church family, to update your membership. Please complete and return this form to 
us.  A fillable copy of this form is available on the website. We will also be passing out copies of this form on 
Sunday, September 11, 2022.  If we do not receive a completed copy of this form, we will be unable to transfer 
your membership. 
 
On Sunday, September 25th, we will be hosting an Affirmation Sunday. We will be celebrating the culmination of 
all of our hard work, in transitioning to the Global Methodists. We look forward to seeing all of our active 
members at church.  
 
Thank you for your continued prayers and support as we move forward with this process.  
 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
Disaffiliation and Transition Taskforce 
 
 


